
 
31st March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for students who are not attending the Year 7 Geography 
and History trip to Windsor on Thursday 3rd April. 
 
On the day of the trip, the students will be engaged in an enriching schedule that includes lessons in 
Citizenship, PE, English, Music, and Computing. These subjects have been chosen to ensure that students 
continue to receive a balanced and comprehensive education during this time. The students will register in 
their tutor groups as usual and will then be issued with their timetable for the day. 
 
Important Information: 
 

• Dress Code: Students must be in full school uniform as usual. 
• Equipment: Please ensure your child brings their PE kit, pencil case, equipped with necessary 

stationery, to facilitate their learning.  
 

Please discuss the information in this letter with your child to ensure they are prepared for the day. 
 
We appreciate your support in helping us maintain a productive learning environment for all students. If 
you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to make contact. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs S Bullock 
Head of History 
 
 


